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Bulletin P14-18 

 

Delay of Second Phase Transition with Magellan  
 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) would like to provide an update regarding the 

status of the second phase of its transition with Magellan for behavioral health providers.  

 

Blue Cross has made the decision to continue the delay of the second phase of transition, which includes contracting, 

credentialing, service and claims through December 31, 2019. Behavioral health providers will continue to work with 

Blue Cross to maintain their credentialing and contracting status, including participation in the re-credentialing 

process, should providers be approaching the re-credentialing due date. Blue Cross will update providers via a 

Provider Bulletin regarding the timing around the second phase of the work and any related next steps.  

 

Magellan will continue to be responsible for authorizing behavioral health services but will not be responsible for 

paying claims. Subscribers will continue to use the Blue Cross provider network they currently use today.  

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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